June 29, 2023
Via Web Filing
FRONTIER

Ms. Tonawa Troupe, Acting
Secretary Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

RE: Frontier Communications of America, Inc.
In the Matter of the Commission’s Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access Reform,
Pursuant to Sub. S.B. 162, Case No.10-2387-TP-COI

Dear Ms. Troupe:

This letter is submitted on behalf of Frontier Communications of America, Inc. (“Company”) to
affirm the Company’s compliance with the requirements of the Public Utilities Commission of
Ohio’s Entry of May 26, 2023 in Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI and with FCC Report and Order in
WC Docket No. 18-156, In re 8YY Access Charge Reform. The Company's current Ohio intrastate
switched access rates are presently set at parity with the corresponding underlying ILEC intrastate
access rates. Therefore, the Company is in compliance with the requirements of PUCO Case
Number 10-2387-TP-COI and no intrastate access tariff revisions are required at thistime.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to me at 651-257-4835 or via
email to Tanya.Swanson@ftr.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ Tanya Swanson

Tanya Swanson
Compliance Manager



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities
Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/29/2023 10:21:17 AM

in

Case No(s). 10-2387-TP-COI

Summary: Letter of Notification electronically filed by Mrs. Tanya L Swanson on
behalf of Frontier Communications of America, Inc...



